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Bruce Crawford MSP 
Convener 
Finance and Constitution Committee 
The Scottish Parliament 

Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 

Sent by email 
 
28 October 2019 
 

Dear Convener 
 

I am pleased to enclose a copy of the Commission’s second Annual Report and Accounts for 
the year ending 31 March 2020. 

 
These have been laid in Parliament this morning and published on our website. The 

publication marks the conclusion of another significant year for the Commission which has 
seen us pass a number of important milestones and I would like to thank you for your support 

during the year. 
 
A copy of this letter has been sent to the Conveners of the Social Security Committee and the 

Economy, Energy and Fair Work Committee. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Susan Rice DBE 

 


